bth oentemiely 4J0f1 .

11LOYD'S RIGISIER OF SHIPPING
71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 3554——Erres)
9166
Please address further
communications on this subject
to THE SECRETARY 2nd Oetober, 1957

and cuote the following
reference

Dear Sirs,

Classn.(H) Miscellaneous Craft managed by
the Turkish Ministry of Public Works .

With reference to my letter and enclosure
of the 5th September, I shall be glad to learn
whether any arrangements have yet been made
for the ships referred to in my communication
to be submitted to survey.

Yours faithfully,

¢leric Tt the
Classificgtion Committee

DINIRT IR IS 012

The Surveyors,
ISTANBUL




